
 

 

 
 
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
 
I hope you and your families have had a safe and relaxing festive season. 
  
Due to the increase in Covid cases over the winter break the MOE have just announced that all 
schools from Sunday 2nd January schools will be 100% online. 
  
Teachers will be conducting lessons from their classrooms to all students at home locations using the 
usual DBS online platforms. 
  
Please make sure students are logged into lessons as per the usual school timetable using their DBS 
email accounts.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
  
I acknowledge this is short notice and will have an impact on our families, but as you are aware we 
are guided by immediate MoE directives.  
  
Thanks again for your continued support.  
  
  
Kind regards, 
 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Principal  
 
  


